
4/21/17, 7:30 PMThe Little School Mail - Fwd: Community Announcement

Page 1 of 2https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=0a4acd52c4&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15b92a877bb0c10f&siml=15b92a877bb0c10f

Hopkins, Brooke <office@tlsacademy.com>

Fwd: Community Announcement
1 message

Hopkins, Brooke <bhopkins@tlsacademy.com> Fri, Apr 21, 2017 at 6:36 PM
To: Brooke Hopkins <office@tlsacademy.com>

Brooke Hopkins
Head of School

PO Box 2465
Clarkesville, GA 30523
www.tlsacademy.com
Office: (706) 754-8894
Fax: (480) 287-8104
Like us on Facebook! 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Hopkins, Brooke <bhopkins@tlsacademy.com>
Date: Fri, Nov 11, 2016 at 6:39 PM
Subject: Community Announcement
To: 

Dear TLS Community,

It is with sadness in my heart that I announce Paula Gibson's last day as music teacher will be Tuesday of next week.
Paula recently learned that her husband is facing a serious illness, and she feels she must devote her time and energy
to him at this time. Although we'll miss Paula dearly, I absolutely agree with her that caring for him should be her first
priority. We thank Paula for her service this year, and I hope you'll please join me in keeping Paula and her husband in
our thoughts and prayers during this difficult time.

TLS is so very lucky that LeAnne Challenger will step in for Paula as our new music teacher. LeAnne observed/assisted
with music class last week, and her official first day will be Paula's last day in order to ensure a seamless transition for
our students. LeAnne possesses a Master of Music degree from the University of North Georgia and a Bachelor of Arts
in Music from Wesleyan College. In addition to currently serving as the Clarkesville First United Methodist Church
Children's Choir Director, Leanne is a private voice and piano tutor, and she is an accomplished performer on the local
and global stage. Please join me in warmly welcoming LeAnne to the TLS family.

My very best,
Brooke

Brooke Hopkins
Head of School


